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February 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Rosemead SD Parents, 
  
This is an important message from the Rosemead School District. 
  
We are hearing and understand that tomorrow is being planned as the "Day Without Immigrants" 
and that Thursday is set as a possible national protest day. 
  
Just a reminder that tomorrow is a regular day of instruction, therefore, the Rosemead School 
District asks that you send your child/children to school tomorrow as each day of school is an 
important day of learning. 
  
Missing a day of school affects your child's learning and academic progress.  If you wish to show 
your support for the day we respect your decision to do so. 
  
And we ask that during school hours that your school age children be given the opportunity to 
attend and learn in school. 
  
Please be assured that student safety remains our #1 priority and that your child will be safe with 
us. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
The Rosemead School District  

  Posted: 2/15/17 
 


